Response to the reviewer’s comments on Photonics Letters of Poland manuscript, “A subjective refraction-based assessment of image quality metrics,” by Robert Iskander.
I thank the reviewer for encouraging and constructive comments. The reviewer raised several minor points that I address below.

1. The age of the measured group ranged from 19 to 29 with a mean age of 23. The population was drawn from the students and staff of School of Optometry, Queensland University of Technology, Australia. The information on mean age has been added in the revised manuscript.
2. Yes, the Zernike polynomial coefficients were estimated according to the OSA (now ANSI standard). A reference to ANSI standard has been added in the revised manuscript as it supersedes the one by Thibos et al.  

3. No preposition is needed. “An open field view” is the jargon used. To clarify, it has been rewritten to “an open field-view”. A reference to instrument myopia has been added.
4. Additional references have been added in the revised manuscript on the existence of higher-order aberrations within an optical system of the human eye. I thank the reviewer for suggestions. However, following the principle of parsimony, I chose to include in the manuscript two major reviews on the topic by W. N. Charman and D. A. Atchison.
